
 

 

 

Technical Talk on Introduction about Emerging Technologies 

 Department of Computer science and Engineering conducted a technical talk in 

association with ACM Student chapter and REACT for S7 CSE, S5 CSE, S3 CSE students on 

27-08-209 Tuesday at PTA Seminar hall. The talk was based on the topic Introduction about 

Emerging Technologies. The session was handled by our Alumni Mr. Ashif Shereef (2013 pass 

out). He is currently working in ProxNTelli Labs, Kakkanad, Kochi. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 


